
 TO:  Board of Directors 

 FROM:  Ruth Floyd, Executive Director of Business Services 

 SUBJECT:  Stanwood High School Field Trip 

 DATE:  December 6, 2022 

 TYPE:  Action Required 

 The following Stanwood High School student group requests to attend the event as listed below: 

 ●  Pacific Coast Wrestling Tournament, December 28-30, 2022, Vancouver, WA 

 The chaperones and students are staying at a hotel in Portland, Oregon. 

 Recommendation:  It is recommended that the Board approve the Stanwood High School 
 field trip for this student group. 




